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WATER SHUTDOWN

Water service will be off on Friday, August 9, 2024, on Grove Street at approximately 
8:00am for an emergency repair. The service area that will be affected includes 
#13, #14, #16, #18, #20, #21, #22, #24, #25, #26, #27, #28, #30, #230, #232, 
#256 Grove Street & #18, #20, & #30 Farr Way. There is no estimated time 
for water restoration at this point. Customers should plan to be without 
water for most of the day. Traffic on Grove Street will be reduced to one 
lane in the work area and delays are expected. Please drive with caution 
and use an alternate route, if available.

The shutdown could produce temporary discoloration, but water quality should not be 
affected.   We advise all users to schedule clothes washing and other cleaning projects at 
other times.  Upon restoration of water service, please let your water run for 10-15 
minutes before using or longer if it appears dirty or cloudy.  The best place to flush your 
water is through an outside spigot or from your tub faucet. 

Questions may be directed to the Fire District office at 247-3311 or email us at 
rcounter@brandonfiredistrict.org. 
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